
The Ambassador of Burundi in New Delhi India 
visited Acharya Institutes Campus in Bengaluru in 
state of Karnataka in south of India on 15th April 
2021. 

Dr Maneesh Paul ;Campus Director along with the 
Director Admissions Mr Vishesh Chandrashekar along 
with their team and head of institutions had 
discussion with Burundi Ambassador. The discussions 
were preceded by a tour of the Acharya Institutes 
campus, during which Ambassador was shown the 
splendid infrastructure and hi tech laboratories and 
hostels of Acharya Institutes. 

The Ambassador appreciated the efforts of Acharya
collaborating with different industries for their 
pharmacy, engineering, nursing … programs to give 
connect the students directly to the relevant 
industries for knowledge and internship. With an 
advanced setup of physiotherapy clinic in campus, 
physiotherapy students get hands while  on learning 
on latest machines. 

During her interactive session 
with the head of the institutions 
Ambassador briefed about 
Burundi ;”the country of honey 
and milk “ with many 
opportunities of investment. 


